Gordon Head Middle School
Wednesday
April 30, 2025

Library Club meets today at lunch right after the bell. Please bring your lunches with you.

Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club are meeting tomorrow; don’t forget your cards.

Coding club meets today from 3:00-4:00 in Ms. Lamond’s room. Please note the last day for coding
club this year is Wednesday May 7th.

There is no dance practice today as the dance team is away at UVIC for our festival performance!
Musical theatre practice is cancelled for | Have a Dream. Maia and many others are away at the
dance festival. Regular practice is still happening after school in the music and dance/drama rooms.
Tomorrow’s hot lunch is Lin Heung lunchboxes. Please check the order list today if you don’t know
whether you have lunch coming.

Field Hockey players, our games are tomorrow at UVic! The travelling team list will be posted on
Thursday morning outside the office. Make sure you have your mouthguard and shin guards ready
for the gamel!

Congratulations to the grade 7 comp. badminton playoff players as they competed in the
quarterfinals of the city championships yesterday at SMUS. Every player worked hard, had fun and
made our school proud with their efforts! Good luck to the doubles team duo of Cole and Mason as
they move onto the semi finals next Monday. Go Grizzlies!

All grade 8 comp. badminton players going to SMUS for the playoffs today, please meet with Mr.
Owen in his room at nutrition break.

Girls rugby team players have games after school today here at GHMS. Players, please meet the
coaches on the field at 3pm ready to go.

Popcornpalooza is this Friday! Grab fresh, buttery movie theatre popcorn at the Hollow Log at lunch;
$2.00 for a regular bag or $5.00 for a large. Bring your cash and get ready for some snack-time fun!
There will be a practice for all students wanting to try out for the 100 meter dash and 4 x 100 relay
team this Thursday at lunch.

Gordon Head is hosting its first community garage sale on Sunday May 25th. If you are an
entrepreneur and would like a place to sell your goods, please see Ms. Lamond to join our sale.



